
  
 

 
 

 

 

Webinar Series: Episode 1 –  
Teens and Mental Health in the Current Environment 

 

Hello: 

Please join Rosecrance experts discussing topics related to adolescent challenges in the upcoming 
webinar series, “Teens in a Time That Changed Everything.” The first presentation titled, “Teens and 
Mental Health in the Current Environment,” will take place from 9-10 a.m. March 25. CEUs will be 
offered for this series.* 
 
In this first webinar, Adrienne Adams, MD, Medical Director of the Rosecrance Griffin Williamson 
Campus, will address teen behavioral health so that attendees can: 
 

• Gain an understanding of the most common mental health issues associated with teens 

• Recognize and understand the relationship between the pandemic and mental health 

• Discuss evidence-based strategies for improving mental health in teens following the 
pandemic 

 

Register for the presentation HERE. 

  

 

*Rosecrance is an approved CEU sponsor for the following Illinois licensed professions: social work, counseling, marriage & family therapy, and nursing. 
These trainings meet the CEU requirements set forth by the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation. If you are licensed in another 
state, please check with your state licensing board to determine whether these courses meet the CEU requirements identified by your state. 

 

Sincerely,  
Marcie Phillis, Ph.D. 
Rosecrance Health Network 
Community Relations Coordinator 
(t) 815-391-1000 (c) 217-722-6174 
mphillis@rosecrance.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
   

 

  

 

 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QkpucC16ZA8h2ZIA4fpfbGmdm4dcjPB15Brxs_h_3MuXd0cYyG-JZHdhGZpsKcVz6H84n4LHTao38pa3xIEMMtFrlygNj9QyaEPfqd17P5HSAZ7y5iyIWiC0q0UkkRelo8MR6d_ZQW2Bk88UxbKvLNiSsiduuOiqCIVbUuqYzavGovrfSazOXI9ZHPreIICvWrvGBo3eCn7zmMZGgX37VmpbTLJX0mDh4Nbm7QKEwnzO8VdaXSxr7FsLaJiCYZhkgdBD7oH6X5FdqUEWZ2MAPmcSeNum_MV9Um2lT0aj7rTbGMZcTc0Vs9JM2GzeBGspIp1jUuXYH-yb9EEGISlTbubXzinZoIzVqzwbzucS5w3tF1PpCCSFOvZl3eWhndlRNV4XeiSQ6qOq2ICod2l1s2CfUxW_1PUp4hKaJ_tf0fmSlwToVY_wWMc13VcSsbv4BCYOaBtZ5P9Q6a7Zsy-4yF1tNHClOSuOHqzD8PmcKoUzPPv6eqsiQzrvtrzHCHYxfMeocxekTzJQy3bsYdYs75kfuZ8NJuhGpqXPl51EtRib0BrkBgdc5Dc5XtHfrOhyxfVlGCqweAGztZ93ueL0EtUkxo2Fq2yhcOY_9C9x6e_RK-60_aTsXiX4fxYcYNMCder_0hHa85SHOHEO5c4ZUBUVtjYWEVOyKRCM4Aw7EKfTr-E1XUIPbjlvt4N9yAGTQ1Yd-RY_zdWrEx6Tq-LvGc5RcvzPKv8gcfrd9oo8rok87Ka2AXbF1Ml_bg8j0p5p9qRFjvlEdgiOUsKKZ5o4yCABt0qIsS4zYVy1D_yGKag=&c=ND16txQk-AQ2hNTEW9TrpQiJjuPLY45hcD01z6EwZEynGdzNEd-pIw==&ch=MLEb1cqSCcfgZ2on02Xm1VW-iIae6oUN2e8qLJwWa3rsFs13AiKGKQ==
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